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provide certified herbicide applicators 
when called.  Hopefully, we will not 
need to do this, be we are ready if it 
becomes a problem.  I have a copy of 
this plan at City Hall if anyone is 
interested in reviewing the details. 

I would like to welcome Max Edmonds 
to our police force.  He is a local guy 
and greatly appreciated.  We could still 
use more officers though.  If you are 
interested in applying, contact the 
Police Department.    

Last month, I ordered a Law 
Enforcement Consultant to complete a 
review of our police department.  The 
idea was not too popular with some, 
but I feel it was definitely needed.   The 
review has been completed and the 
feedback received will help all of us on 
how we move forward to making our 
town a safer place to live.  I look 
forward to seeing these results play out. 

Thank you, Mayor Ron Cumberledge 

Hello Citizens: 

The first two months in office were very 
busy.  We have made it through the 
budgeting process and it is looking very 
good this year.   The levy is lowered 50 
cents per thousand on taxable valuation.  
Now, I know that seems small, but it 
takes a lot to get it there.  I would like to 
thank all the people involved in this 
process.   

This past week I have met with the Iowa 
DNR and the City of Omaha.  We have 
put a plan in place for the lake; It is 
called òThe Boating Access Vegetation 
Management Plan for Carter Lakeó and 
it starts right after the ice is gone or April 
1st (whichever comes first).  We will pull 
water samples, and monitor height and 
density of rooted aquatic vegetation 
weekly around the lake.  As soon as 
rooted aquatic vegetation reaches within 
3 feet of the lakes surface, this plan will 
go to work.  We have chemical in the 
building all ready to go.  Omaha will 

Divert rain spouts and garden hoses 
from paved surfaces onto grass to 
allow water to filter through the soil. 
Water only your lawn and garden. 
Caution! Do not use this suggested 
action in areas with steep slopes or 
landslide potential. Pick up animal 
waste and dispose in the trash can. 

 

To report a Storm 
Water concern:  

Call (712)847-0535 

Stormwater Tips 
Preventing Water Pollution  

is everyoneõs responsibility. 

Use pesticides, herbicides and fertilizers 
in accordance with label instructions. Do 
not apply before rain, or during strong 
winds, and dispose leftovers at a 
hazardous materials collection center. 

Use a broom rather than a hose to clean 
up garden clippings. Put leaves and 
clippings in a trash can or a compost 
pile. 
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Hello from  

The Center!                  
The Center is trying a few new 

programs and we would all 

a p p r e c i a t e  y o u r 

participation! 

We will be doing a 

Horse Race Derby 

game that we have 

been having a lot of fun with these 

last few weeks and also 

a Wheel Of Fortune 

game as well that we 

will be trying out.  

The more people that we have 

participating, the more fun it will 

be! And Prizes given for both of 

the games! 

These programs will be held at the 

Carter Lake Library in the 

multipurpose room on Tuesdays at 

10am, lasting about one hour. We 

will be alternating the games every 

other week. 

Birthday Celebrations in March 

will take place Thursday March 8th, 

starting at noon.  We will eat lunch 

and enjoy great entertainment by 

Kathy D. and her special guest. 

Please RSVP before 10 a.m. March 

7th . Please note, in April, we will 

return to the evening Birthday 

celebrations. 

Come check out all that we have to 

offer and join us for some FUN! 

Contact Linda for any questions 

(712)347-6102 

 

 

JOIN TODAY  

 

Contact Keebie  

(712) 355 -0603  

OR  

Attend a monthly 

meeting at 6 p.m. the 

first Sunday each 

month at the  

Senior Center  

636 E. Locust St.  

Legislative Coffee 
State Representative  

Charlie McConkey  

will be holding legislative 

meetings at Edward F. Owen 

Memorial Library on the 

following dates:  

March 10th 10:30 ð 11:30 

March 24th 10:30 ð 11:30 

April 7th 10:30 ð 11:30 

Pet Registrations  
2018 Pet licenseõs are now 

available.  $10 for altered pet and 

$15 for unaltered pet. Remember 

late fee of $5 per pet will be added 

starting March 1st. Need to 

provide copy of the current rabies 

vaccination to receive a license. 

Saturday April 28  

Sunday April 29 
To have your rummage sale appear 

on the printed list, drop off ads to 

C i t y  H a l l  o r  e m a i l  t o 

Jackie.Stender@carterlake-ia.gov 

Please include the following: 

* Name & Address 

* Dates & Hours of Sale  

* List of Items for Sale 

AD DEADLINE APRIL 23rd  

Rummage List will be shared on 

the City Website, Craigslist and 

Facebook after April 25th. 

/ƛǘȅ hŶŎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŎƭƻǎŜŘ  
CǊƛŘŀȅΣ aŀǊŎƘ олǘƘ ƛƴ   

ƻōǎŜǊǾŀƴŎŜ ƻŦ DƻƻŘ CǊƛŘŀȅ 



Page 3  Car te r  Lake  News le t te r  Vo lume 4 ,  I ssue 3  



Page 4  Car te r  Lake  News le t te r  Vo lume 4 ,  I ssue 3  


